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Revision of LNG and LHG Waterfront Facility General 
Requirements Final Rule Published 

 
The U.S. Coast Guard announced today publication of a final rule in the Federal Register that revises liquid 
natural gas (LNG) and liquid hazardous gas (LHG) waterfront facility general requirements.  
 
The final rule harmonizes Coast Guard regulations with those of the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
(FERC) for LNG issues. It also includes requirements for LHG facilities that are similar to those for LNG 
facilities. 
 
The final rule and related materials may be reviewed online at http://www.regulations.gov, docket number: 
USCG-2007-27022. 
 
For more information, please contact CDR Patrick W. Clark at (202) 372-1410 or patrick.w.clark@uscg.mil. 
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